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Our new computer system is being installed 30th April 2019. Training for all staff begins 12th April. Between 17th April – 1st May we will only be able to see urgent on the day patients as we will have limited access to computers and patient records. 

Thank you for your understanding

Please like our page on Facebook and visit our website www.highgatemedicalcentre.co.uk for all the up to date information. 
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